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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

September 1, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 22-035; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Request for Step Increase 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

In Order No. 26,661 (July 29, 2022), the Commission afforded Liberty the opportunity to make a 
filing with replacement projects placed into service in 2021 to be included in the step increase 
addressed in this docket.  Although the Company has a number of projects that went into service during 
2021 that could serve as replacement projects, they do not meet the criteria set by the Commission for 
replacement projects.   

Therefore, on behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, I write to inform the 
Commission that the Company has elected not to propose any replacement projects in this docket. 

 Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this filing will be 
provided.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc: Service List 

Liberty·· 


